
   

            
 Purchasing Division 
 
 
 

ADDENDUM NO. 2 
 
DATE:  March 15, 2016 
FROM:  City of Grand Junction Purchasing Division 

TO:   All Offerors 
RE: City Hall I.T. Server Room Fire Suppression System Project IFB-4201-16-DH 
 
Offerors responding to the above referenced solicitation are hereby instructed that the requirements 
have been clarified, modified, superseded and supplemented as to this date as hereinafter described. 
 
Please make note of the following clarifications: 
 

1.  Q.  Does the “Bidder” for this project have to be a licensed General Contractor, or can they 
be the fire suppression company? 
 
A.  The “Bidder” for any given project is classified as the General, and is responsible for all 

aspects of the entire project, as well as their sub-contractors, suppliers, installers, etc. 
This also includes providing (if required) their Bid Bond, and if awarded, their Payment 
and Performance Bonds, and all insurance requirements.  If the “Bidder’s” pricing is 
over $50,000, the City’s pre-qualification requirements must be met. 

 
The original solicitation for the project noted above is amended as noted.  
 
All other conditions of subject remain the same. 
 
Respectfully, 

 
Duane Hoff Jr., Senior Buyer 
City of Grand Junction, Colorado 


